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NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS NO. 2 
Contract 3983  

 
Reference is made to Project NHP-0191(104), on US 395, North of Reno, from McCarran to Golden 

Valley Structure, in Washoe County, upon which bids will be received until 2:00 p.m., PDT, on the 15th day 
of June 2023, and opened publicly on that date at the above hour. 
 

Prospective bidders are hereby notified that the bid opening has changed from 2:00 p.m., PDT, on the 
15th day of June 2023 to 2:00 p.m., PDT, on the 22nd day of June 2023. 

 
 
 
 

TRACY LARKIN THOMASON, P.E., DIRECTOR 
Nevada Department of Transportation 

1263 South Stewart Street 
Carson City, Nevada 89712 

 
THE END 

 
 


